JANUARY 2019 NEWSLETTER
WE HAD A VERY BUSY DECEMBER WITH CHRISTMAS PARTIES AND WOULD LIKE TO THANK EVERYONE FOR THEIR COOPERATION. A BIG THANKS TO ALL THE VOLUNTEERS THAT HELPED MAKE DECEMBER SUCCESSFUL FOR THE POST!! WE HOPE EVERYONE HAD A NICE HOLIDAY SEASON. WE HAVE A LOT OF NEW EVENTS SCHEDULED FOR THE POST THIS YEAR TO INCLUDE SATURDAY NIGHT KARAOKE AND BANDS. WE WILL LET EVERYONE KNOW WHEN WE WILL SCHEDULE WHEN WE SEND OUT WEEKLY REMINDERS AND MENUS.  FEBRUARY 3 WE WILL HAVE A SUPER BOWL PARTY AT THE POST. 
PLEASE NOTE THAT STARTING IN JANUARY WE WILL GO TO WINTER HOURS AT THE POST. IF ROAD CONDITIONS ARE TOO DANGEROUS, WE WILL CLOSE THE POST AND LET EVERYONE KNOW. 
SUN & MON- CLOSED (TUES-FRI. 3PM-8PM) (SAT. 2PM-7PM.) 
WHEN WE HAVE SCHEDULED EVENTS, THE POST WILL STAY OPEN LATER AND WE WILL LET EVERYONE BE AWARE PRIOR TO EVENT AND WEEKLY HOURS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE BASED ON PARTICIPATION.
[bookmark: _GoBack]WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH EVERYONE A 
HAPPY & HEALTHY NEW YEAR!!
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